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IN CASE YOU MISSED  
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NOVEMBER 3, 2023 

FEATURING Terri Meenach, Alcohol Ink  
Here is some of what happened at Two Rivers from 5pm - 8pm on Friday 

 
This month features over 40 artists from the Wenatchee Valley and throughout North Central Washington.  Other artists 

throughout the state also participate in our nonprofit art gallery composed of over 100 members ranging  
from emerging artists to advanced professionals known throughout the Northwest. 

 

 
 

Welcome to my show.  I hope you enjoy seeing my paintings using alcohol inks. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

These are examples of Terri’s work.  This evening the two on the right were sold. 
 
 



 
 
 

Terri’s show was well attended. 
 
 

 
 

The West Wing where some of the 60 other artist’s paintings are hung had groups of folks pulsing through. 
 
 
 



 
 

Matt and Lindsay were waiting for the West wing to clear while standing near our 
back door decorated with two dozen years of our First Friday flyers. 

. 
 
 

 
 
 

James Bryant was back with his toe taping music.  Music is an important part of our openings. 
James is invited to play for us in May and August. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

It’s always good to see other artists attending our shows.  Jeff Justice and his wife make it a habit of attending. 
 



 
 
 

Yes, and artists often buy other artist’s work.  Brad Brisbine bought this painting of Terri’s. 
It is a real compliment for another artist to buy your work. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Justin Bears bought this pot “Skookum Indian” by Terry Johnson. 
He said as a child he remembered riding past the 

Skookum Indian on Wenatchee Avenue.  It winked at him. 
His mother would buy fruit from their porch. 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Justin got to meet Terry Johnson, 'Wenatchee’s Picasso’. 
 
 



 
 

SOLD!  Terri Timpe loved Terry Johnson’s rabbit.  It will match another rabbit she purchased of his. 
Terry said he would make several baby rabbits to round out her collection. 

 
 



 
 

Congrats to Terri for two more sales.  The two smaller paintings in the center are going home to other art lovers. 
 
 
 



 
 

Donations of local wines are appreciated.  This evening some of the wines are 
from the collection of Carole Hiatt’s brother Bob, who recently passed.  We also appreciated 

that each month Adelle Johnson brings an arrangement of flowers for the table. 
The painting on the wall is the latest oil by Jan Cook Mack. 

It is of Colchuck Lake in the Alpine Lakes Wilderness. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

“View From Sage Hills” by Silvia Gwozoz, is one of several fall paintings on exhibit this month. 
Silvia is one of four new artists who have joined the gallery this month. 

 
 



 
 

On sale this evening are calendars by both Nicki Isaacson and Dan McConnell. 
 
 
 



 
 

If you’re into hot as the weather cools, here is a painting of chilies done by Carl Ericksen. 
Carl was just voted in as President of Wenatchee Watercolor Society. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Back after a few months off, Dean Rainey presents his Western painting. 
 
 



 
 

 
Dual pastel paintings of cattails from around Rock Island Golf Course are presented by 

Jen Evenhus.  A great duo to place in a living or dining room. 
 
 



 

 
 

Standing with Terri is Marisa Moritz.  She is a watercolorist and will be our featured artist next September 6. 
Terri Meenach’s show will continue through November. 

In December, the gallery will feature the historic works of Walter Graham. 
 
 
 
 

 


